
 
    
 

 After School Martial Arts Club 

 
 

9 September 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Jimmy’s School of Martial Arts are running a number of 5 week courses throughout 

the coming school year.  For more information on session dates please see Parentpay.  

These sessions are open to Year 1 through to Year 6 pupils. 

 

Jimmy’s School of Martial Arts specialise in Traditional Jiu-Jitsu and Judo giving 

your child a wide range of skills whilst offering a safe, fun and comfortable 

environment to train in.  All techniques are game based so students have fun whilst 

learning key techniques.  There are many benefits to our courses including confidence 

building, fitness, discipline and many more.   

 

The sessions will begin on Monday 13th September for the first 5 week block.  3.15-

4.15 after school.  The cost is £4.00 per session, and we are asking that the £20.00 

is paid in advance.  Each block of 5 sessions will need to be booked separately. PE kit 

will be required.  

 
Please make a payment via www.parentpay.com to secure a place.  When the club is full, it 

will no longer show on ParentPay.  If you need help using ParentPay, please call into the 

school office. 

 

Attendance is of course dependent upon excellent behaviour throughout school.  Please 

make sure your child brings the suitable kit to this activity. 

 

 

http://www.parentpay.com/

